
  
TO Members of the Joint Budget Committee 

FROM Louellen Lowe, JBC Staff (303-866-2981) 

DATE March 20, 2024 

SUBJECT History Colorado – Storage Lease Footnote 

 

As part of the OSPB Comeback approval for the DOR R02 Space Planning, History Colorado is set 

to receive $500,000 General Fund for a capitol complex lease payment. History Colorado does not 

currently have a line item for a capitol complex lease but rather requested the funding in the History 

Colorado Division, Central Administration line item. Staff requests to include a footnote to the Long 

Bill, calling out the appropriation for the lease funding as approved by the Committee.   

MEMORANDUM 

 


